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Sales taxes hit everyone, but burden the lower incomes proportionally worse. We 

believe that you should not want to create a new tax during a time when far too many 

Oregon families are still struggling to make ends meet.  We bought our home in 

Oregon and were willing to adjust to having an income tax because there was no 

sales tax.  HB4079 violates the public trust that Oregon has had with its citizens for 

so many years.  Needless to say that we believe you are knowingly creating another 

dependent class in Oregon with no appreciation for the consequences. 

 

 


